OURG75.04.152t
								Sac & Fox Agency
								May 14th 1858
Sir---
On the 11th inst  I received a letter from the Supt Indian affairs at St Louis, inclosing instructions to him from the Commissioner of Indian affairs,  requesting him to have your claims against the U States investigated by me at this Agency, and requesting me to inform you of the times, and place of that investigation—
___I have appointed the 21st of June next to hold said investigation at the office of the Agency where you will please attend. I expect the Supt of Indian affairs at St Louis to be present at that time and place.
J. T Jones Esqr						Yours etc								Respectfully
								F  Tymany								Indian Agent


						
Back side of letter:
	J. T. Jones Esqr
	At Home
Por favore
Xxx  B. A. James
